

Minutes of BLU Committee Meeting 24th April 2017 - Dulwich Road

Attendees: CJ Faucher, Yvonne Levy, Shelley Silas, Carolyn Weniz, Bianca Ioannides, Lara Mifsid-Bonici, Sara Atkinson, Peter Burgess, Linda Casbolt, Gerhard Boomgaarden

Apologies: Guy Wickett, Humphrey Keenlyside, Jessica Ryan-Ndegwa

1) Minutes of BLU Committee Mtg 22nd February & any outstanding actions

• All actions agreed.

2) Mar & April Lido Manager's Mtg

- Shower Issues getting worse
- Female toilets require securing to wall & unpleasant smell remains.
- Still issues with toilets, spa cleaning, drains smell at water fountain.
- New booking app now working well

3) Lido Swim Events 2017

Key events are 80th Anniversary and all other events to be Lido 80th 'branded' with Logo.

4) BLU Awareness

- BLU Posters will return during 2017. Inclusion in Fusion Welcome email.
- PB elected poet for May, and will nominate next poet.
- TLC still vexatious. To be raised at May Mgr Mtg.

5) Lido 80th Update

- User identified with same anniversary as Lido
- New design for invites accepted and unanimously agreed.
- Final run through of schedule & events at next mtg.

6) BLU Website, Newsletter & mobile devices

- Website updates discussed CJ to investigate asap.
- More assistance from committee members in next newsletter.

7) Chairman's Awards

SS – for joining the ranks of the superhumans in her Swimathon exploits, and managing BLU workload whilst attending a unique birth in hospital.

BI – for creation of electronic Lido 80th invites and shared database for guests.

7)AOB

- Synchro swim training started.
- SS Competing in first Triathlon in May
- Windrush Aquathlon coming up in June.